
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 23rd June 2023

We will be learning…
English – Recounts; through diaries and newspaper reports 

about the Great Fire of London 

Maths – place value to 100 

Art/DT – becoming architects!- beginning to build 

PSHE – Jigsaw Piece - Changing Me (Please note that the children

will be introduced to new vocabulary related to this unit of work)

Please refer to the knowledge organiser emailed to you on 10th June 2022.

Re – Why should we look after our world?

Handwriting – using the common exception words to form our letters and joins correctly 

History –The Great Fire of London 

Computing – finishing our ‘Lego Builders’ linked to algorithms and beginning ‘Maze builders’

PE – Golf and outdoor games

Maths
Recently, we have started to look at 

telling the time, coins and notes, 

which some of the children have 

found challenging. It’s not surprising 

as so many payments are done 

online and contactless these days! 

Here are some games to support 

this learning. 

You could also gather some coins 

together to play shops at home too. 

Or go to the shops in town. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/mone

y/coins-game

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supe

rmovers/ks1-maths-money/zht4nrd

Forest School
As our Forest School sessions draw to a close, I 

would like to say how fabulous it has been sharing 

this experience with the children in Year 1 over the 

whole year. We have seen so many changes in our 

environments at Leigh and Brockham over the 

seasons, and the children have embraced the 

different temperatures and changes of clothing to 

suit. Those icy weeks were cold but memorable!

They have improved their team work and problem 

solving through so many activities.

Different friendships have been formed and 

imaginations ran wild in the hammocks and mud play 

especially. We have tried to remember names of 

plants, trees and birds with huge success. 

We have used different tools, played new games and 

tried various crafts - from wands, bird feeders, 

gnomes, pinecone bees and not to mention cat toys 

on sticks! Stay wild Year 1 – Ms Winslade 

We have had such fun looking at Monet’s Garden 

Next week we will be in need of cardboard boxes and lolly sticks 
please, ready for our new topic:

The Great Fire of London

Moving Up day !
Tuesday 27th June

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/money/coins-game
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers/ks1-maths-money/zht4nrd

